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We may be 2 months into the new year, but can you believe we are 

y through the 2019/2020 school year?! We hope you are 
g forward to more fun and events at M.L.K. Details for 
ry and March activities are posted in this month's 
tter.  

forget to send in donations for this Friday's Dance-a-thon. 
ts will earn a No Homework Night if we reach $2500. As 
count we are at $722.  

ollow us at “MLK PTO Piscataway” on Facebook  

uestions? Email us at ​pwaymlkpto@gmail.com  

Dance-a-thon, during school 
Monday, February 17th  

Habit Burger No Cook Night, 4-9pm ​Friday, 
February 28th ​Tacos'n Tiles, 6-8pm 
Tuesday, March 3rd  

Spring Pictures ​March 
16th - 20th  

Spring Book Fair Week** 
Monday, March 23rd  

Online Yearbook Sale Deadline 
Tuesday, April 7th  

General PTO Meeting, 7pm  

Coming Soon! ​Spirit 

Wear Sale ​Friday, 
February 14th  



Join us for MLK's No Cook Night - 
February 17th  
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Yearbook ​Reminder  

Flyers were sent home for the 2019/2020 yearbook online sale 
(the deadline for electronic purchase, as well as boosters and 5th 
grader baby photos submissions is Monday, March 23rd.)  

Information on how to order via cash/check will be sent out 

next month ​Tacos’n Tiles Event Details  

Tacos’n Tiles night is coming soon on Friday, February 28th. If 
you haven't already done so, 1st register online via this link: 
http://tiny.cc/TacosTiles, then send in payment to PTO (no later 
than February 24th.) Cost is $30/tile (includes tile, painting 
supplies & 2 walking taco meals.) Additional meals can be 
ordered via the registration link. No money will be accepted 
during the event.  

This is a fun family event you won’t want to miss out 
on. Space is limited, early registration is recommended. Leave 
your mark on King School by painting your own ceiling tile!  

Spring Book Fair ​The Spring Book Fair is scheduled for 
the week of March 16th - culminating on Friday, March 20th 
with our annual Family Fun Night. The school will earn 70% of 
sales, which will go directly to purchasing books and supplies for 
the MLK library and classrooms!  

New this year: Parents, join Ms Blanshaft the morning of March 
18th to discuss how to engage your child with reading. The Book 
Fair will be open for your perusal/purchases (perfect time to stock 
up for spring break.) You may shop on your own or with your 
child. Light refreshments will be served.  

Expect lots of fun activities during Family Fun Night, rumor has 
it Dr. Gray may be up for a challenge or two with students (Rap 
battle? Hoops challenge? You'll need to attend to find out.) 

tickets for prizes will be earned through participating in 
ties during the event, and of course don't forget to stop by 
ook Fair before it's too late.  
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We Can't Do This Without You  

We need parent volunteers to help with 
the following activities/dates:  

• ​March 3rd, Spring Pictures  
• ​March 16th-20th, Book Fair  
• ​March 18th, Morning Book Fair 
Event  
• ​March 20th, Family Fun Night  
• ​May 5th, Teacher Appreciation 
Luncheon  
• ​May 20th, Concert Concession 
Sales  
• ​May 27th, Concert Concession 
Sales  
• ​June 3rd, Concert Concession 
Sales  

Volunteer positions may include set-up/ 
clean-up, sales, and general assistance 
where needed. Keep an eye out for 
signup genius links or send an email to 
the PTO let us know you can help!  

PTO Board & Chairpersons  

Lisa Gordon – Co-President Laura 
Youngster – Co-President Cheryl 
Galan – Vice President Janice Batulis 
– Treasurer Wendy Miller – Secretary 
Joyce Grainger – Financial Secretary 



Jennifer Axelrod – Volunteer  
Coordinator Debbie 

Ibrahim – Membership Maria 
Blaumann – Book Fair  


